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Summary

A consultation with residents of Bampton began on 31 January 2022 and was closed on 28 February 2022.
The following methods were used to consult as widely as possible:

1. An online survey was promoted and shared on Facebook on the Bampton Parish Council page and
shared to Bampton-in-the-Bush and Memories of Bampton groups.

2. Posters were placed on noticeboards around the village with the website URL of the online survey,
QR code for quick access from smartphones and postal address details for offline responses.

Copies of the Facebook post and poster are given in Appendix A.

The following number of responses were received:

Collection method No. responses
Public online survey responses 383
Offline survey responses received by the clerk 27

In the public online survey a number of duplicate responses were found from the same IP address, and 156
were therefore voided. The full details are given in Appendix B. This left 254 valid responses that responded
as shown below. Over 50% of respondents also left a comment in support of their response, these are listed
in Appendix C.

Do you support the change of those roads currently with a 30mph

limit to a 20mph limit?

No W Yes

Report written by Councillor D
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Appendix A - Survey Advertising

Facebook Post

ﬁff} Bampton Parish Council

“NL” 31 January - &
20MPH SPEED LIMIT CONSULTATION

Towns and villages in Oxfordshire can now apply for 20mph limits to replace current 30mph
zones. Bampton Parish Council would like your thoughts on whether we should apply.

The thinking behind reducing the limit is simple: hitting a child at 40mph results in a 90% chance
of death. At 35mph it is 50%, 30mph 20% - but at 20mph just 2.5%. Bampton Community

e 1, an independent group set up to monitor speeds within the village, has established
that the current limit, of 30mph, is often exceeded.

For these reasons, the Parish Council is in favour of the potential new limit, but welcomes
comments from the community. To have your say please visit
nttps://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6 T5QVIW. The deadline for response is Friday, 25th February
2022.

Printed Poster

Have Your Say

20mph Speed Limit Village Consultation

Towns and villages in Oxfordshire can now apply for 20mph timits to replace current 30mph
zones. Bampton Parish Council would ke your thoughts en whether we should apply.

The thinking behind reducing the limit is simple: hitting a child at 40mph rosults in a 90%
chance of death. At35mph it is 50%, 30mph 20% - but at 20mph just 2.5%.

Bampton C ly Spead h, an ind dent group set up to moniter speeds within
the village, has established that the current limit, of 30mph, is often exceeded.

For these reasons, the Parish Council is in favour of the potential new limit, but welcomes
from the

y
To have your say please use your smart phone to scan the QR codo below, visit
1 LotEemankey con oG T ROV or write to the Clerk at the address below. The

hitp w.surveymankey.comic
deadiine for response is Friday, 25"

February 2022,

Bampton Parish Council
Town Hall, Market Square, 0X18 2JH
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Appendix B - Duplicate IP Address Responses

In the public online survey responses a number of duplicate responses were found from the same IP address.
In order for survey respondents to remain anonymous it is impossible to identify multiple responses from the
same individual but the IP address gives some indication where this may have taken place. Responses from
duplicate IP addresses were as follows:

No. of responses per IP
address

No. of instances

Total responses

1 189 189
2 15 30
3 3 9
155 1 155
TOTAL 383

A decision was made by the IT Committee to count up to two responses per IP address to allow for the
possibility of two adults responding in the same household. This was recognised as not being a perfect model
but in the absence of any data identifying individuals a compromise was needed. The vast majority of
responses appeared valid with only one IP address appearing to have significantly abused the survey.

This means that the number of voided responses was 156, leaving 254 valid responses.
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